
HALL OF ACHIEVEMENT 

1997/1998 
Journal 

 
 

Joseph Andrew Costantino 

Class of 1980 
 

 Joe has fond memories of playing on the Varsity Football and Lacrosse teams.  Joe attended 

SUNY Farmingdale where he earned a scholarship to attend St. John’s University.  He lettered in Varsity 

Lacrosse and earned a B.S.  As an honor student, Joe attended St. John’s Graduate School of Law.  Joe 

is a practicing attorney in Copiague.  He and his wife, Elizabeth (Inoa), have two children.  He donated his 

professional services to the Suffolk County Pro Bono Project, and he is a founding member of the 

Copiague Alumni Association.  Joe is a key supporter of area athletics and an avid CHS football fan. 

   

“Don’t give up; don’t ever give up!” 

 


